
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Theresa L. O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer Academic Services Department 
 
 
  
Date: November 29, 2017   
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
  
From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer 
    
Subject: Board Policy Revisions 
 
I would like the opportunity to review with the Board of Education revisions for Board 
Policy IFC - Instructional Materials, Textbooks and Equipment Selection/Adoption.  This 
Policy integrates IFAA, which was presented at Study Session on November 27, 2017, 
into Policy IFC.  Please consider adding this agenda item to the Policy Committee 
portion of the Committee of the Whole meeting on December 4, 2017. 
 
Thank you for consideration of this request. 
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